
 

 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 

 
 The Port Washington Garbage District will hold its Annual Public 

Budget hearing for its 2022 estimate of its proposed expenditures and 

revenues for the District for calendar year 2022 on September 9, 2021 at 

8:00am at the Polish American Hall located at 5 Pulaski Place, Port 
Washington, NY. A copy of the estimate of proposed expenditures and 

revenues for the District for calendar year 2022 will be available for public 

inspection on the website of the Port Washington Garbage District 
commencing September 9, 2021. 

 

Dated: Port Washington, New York 

            September 1, 2021 

 

Commissioners Of The Port Washington Garbage District 

 

William Scaglione 

Paul Oleksiw 

Patricia Van Dusen 

 

       

 

 


